
The MGA is committed to utilizing our collective voice to 

tell industry’s story. Help us achieve this and enhance 

your visibility in the state by sharing with us your company 

stories, news, and events.  

Karly Ackerman 

MGA Director of Membership and Communications  

kackerman@mngrocers.com       651-228-0973 

 

Your support of the MGA is critically important as it provides us the voice to be in a position           

to lead industry through both the good and the challenging times. History has proven the value  

of having established relationships and a voice to lead on behalf of industry.  

The MGA Elevates Your Voice 




